
OPCP Meeting Minutes 

May 4, 2010 

 

Present: Mike Loomis, Sarah Stanley, Mike Mullavey, Chuck Farmer, Dick Johnson, Melissa Rizzo 

 

-Did not have minutes from previous meeting for review.  

 

-Treasurer’s report- $21,389.97 in account. However, much of that is going to cover cost of bricks and 

$12,000 is for Daniell Park. Thus we only have about $5.000 in Odell funds remaining. 

 

-Group signed Thank You cards that Sarah printed out showcasing photos from the Ribbon Cutting and 

Walk. Will be sent to our sponsors.  

 

-Dick Edmonds charged us an additional $3,000 for trail materials than had previously quoted. It was a 

necessary expenditure.  

 

-Group reviewed information on fitness stations. The idea is to have a few stations where the public 

could do different exercises along the trail. We are looking at costs at this time. Krystal had a quote from 

Ultiplay Parks and Rec. for approx. $20,000 for 5 stations and it includes installation. This would have to 

be something we fundraise or grant write for. 

 

-Brick sales have picked up but we still need to sell more. Will plan to sell at Community Day and also 

increase asks and word of mouth.  

 

-Fishing Pier- Mike M. is working on putting together costs of concrete slabs. The engineering work is 

done. Beck and Belluci will give us a quote for installation and creation of the foundation.  

 

-OPCP gave a $600 donation to the Lassie League for the concession stand. 

 

-Barbeque- Krystal and Melissa will meet with other potential volunteers. Event will take place on 

Friday, August 13th from 2-7pm at Odell Park. Anyone wishing to help with planning or the day of should 

contact Krystal.  

 

-A list of upcoming OPCP 2010 events is available from Krystal or other members. There are many 

fundraising opportunities listed. Get your copy today! 

 

Next Meeting: June 1st at 11 am at Rec. Center 

 


